
 
 

LINCOLN HILLS SPORTS CAR GROUP 
                                                 February 6, 2017   6:30 PM 
                                             Kilaga Springs Presentation Hall 
                                                          lhsportscars.com 

  
BOARD MEMBERS:  
 

President:          Gary Musser              Tour Events:          David Steinkraus 
VP/Membership: Tom Breckon            Social Events:        Kathy Mason 
Secretary:          Rob Phillips              Liaison/Historian:  Rich Hoffman 
Treasurer:          Marie Ramos     Webmaster:            Ron Goleno  
 
Welcome to Members and Guests: 
 
Meeting was called to order at 6:32 PM 
President Gary Musser was absent.  Tom Breckon conducted the meeting. 
 
REPORTS:   
 
VP/Membership:  Tom Breckon:  
 
Greeters introduced new members  

Ø Don and Diane Romero 
Ø Larry and Tamara Redman (Joined in January) 
Ø Howard Stagg 
Ø Floyd and Joyce Painter (Joined in January) 

 
Gordon Watkins, Sharon’s son attended as a guest 
 
Secretary:  Rob Phillips:   
 
Minutes were reviewed and approved as is. 
 
Answer to Hidden Question: Chrysler Crossfire. 
Answered by Bob Beasley 
 
Treasurer:  Marie Ramos:   
 
Our account balance on February 1st is: $1983.02 
 
 
 
 
Social Events:  Kathy Mason:    



 
Upcoming Social Events 
 

Ø St. Patrick’s Day March 16.  66 currently signed up to attend. 
Ø Spring/Summer Nothing planned as yet. 
Ø Halloween Ball October 21. 
Ø Christmas Ugly Sweater Event December 12.  

 
Webmaster: Ron Goleno:   
 
To date in 2017 our website has had 28,503 Hits, 4,520 Visits and 1,477 Unique Visitors. 
 
Tour Events:  David Steinkraus 
 

Ø Lockeford Sausage Run March 10 led by Virgil and Pam Berry (Currently Full with 
Waiting List) 

Ø Heroes and Hounds Event May 20 led by Ernie Drake 
Ø Hidden Question – What are the names of the Characters in an iconic TV show from 

the 60’s that featured a classic American sports car and a famous highway. 
Ø Greenhorn Creek Guest Ranch September 12 led by the Hoffmans and the Santinas 

(Currently Full with a Waiting List) 
Ø Fall Foray to Ferndale and the Lost Coast October 24-25 led by Baldos and 

Phillipses  
 
NEW BUSINESS:  
 
Happy Birthday to club members with February birthdays 
 

Ø Linda Steinkraus February 2 
Ø Don Songey February 8 
Ø Rex Nicodemas February 9 
Ø Virgil Berry February 10 
Ø Alison Phillips February 22 

 
Who Are They Now? 
 
Tony Mason and Alison Phillips shared pictures from a “few” years ago. 
 
CHP Officer David Martinez from the Auburn office shared with us a few of the new 
highway laws in effect for 2017 as well as some anecdotes from his time on the job.     
 

Members stayed for Water, Conversation and a chance to meet our new members. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:34 PM 


